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Confirmation of contribution to the tax office 
(Valid if presented together with your bank statement) 

 

For donations up to 300.00 Euro, a simple confirmation of payment (bank statement) is 

usually recognised by the tax office. To simplify the procedure, we recommend attaching this 

document in order to identify Sea-Eye e. V. as a qualified donation receiver. 

 

Sea-Eye e. V. is recognised as a non-profit organization because of its support for the aid of 

politically, racially or religiously persecuted people, for refugees and displaced people, 

according to the notice of exemption received on 20.09.2023 by the Tax Office Regensburg, 

tax number 244/110/70502, and is freed from the corporate taxation according to § 5, 

section 1 nr. 9 of corporate tax law, and is freed from trade taxation according to § 3 nr. 6 of 

the Trade Tax Act. 

 

Financial contributions and membership fees to Sea-Eye e. V. (as one of the in § 5, section 1 

nr. 9 of corporate tax law described corporations, association of individuals or assets) are 

tax-deductible according to § 10 b, section 1 of the German Income Tax Act. 

 

It is confirmed that the contribution is used exclusively for the purposes named above. 

Should the cash contribution in fact be a membership fee, it is confirmed that it is not a 

membership fee whose deduction is ruled out according to § 10 b, section 1 of the German 

Income Tax Act. 

We thank you warmly for your kind and generous donation 

 

Kind regards, 

Leo Plank 

Treasurer Sea-Eye e.V.  


